CATHY McMORRIS RODGERS
5TH DISTRICT, WASHINGTON

VICE CHAIR
LYNN JENKINS
2ND DISTRICT, KANSAS

SECRETARY
VIRGINIA FOXX
5TH DISTRICT, NORTH CAROLINA



202A CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515 (202) 225–5107 PHONE (202) 226–0154 FAX WWW.GOP.GOV

House Republican Conference U.S. House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515-6544

Dear Shri Modi,

First of all, I want to congratulate you on winning the nomination of the BJP for Prime Minister of India. I tried to reach you by telephone right after your win, but was unable to connect.

As we have discussed, we are planning on a Bharat (India) day on Capitol Hill. This will take place on November 19, 2013 in the U.S. Capitol. We would also commemorate the Dev Diwali, Jain New Year and Guru Nanak Jayanti that day. This event will welcome hundreds of leaders of the Indian American community from across the country for a day of official discussions with House Republicans, including House Majority Leader Eric Cantor and various committee chairman and members of leadership.

As you know, our good friend Mr. Shalli Kumar is the Chairman of my Advisory Council on Indian American Outreach. You should have also received an invitation to a tribute rally he is arranging on Bharat Day, in which he welcomed you to address the Indian American community, and the Congressional leaders who are present, through satellite video.

I look forward to being in touch with you in the months ahead.

Cathy McMorris Rodgers

Best.